
Summer 2020

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to a new and exciting school year! My name is Mrs. McKeon and I will be your 
teacher this year. I cannot wait to meet you and get to know all about you. Some of you I already 
know and I can’t wait to see you again!

I have been teaching for 13 years. This is my 2nd year at Noxon Road Elementary School and 
4th year in the Arlington Central School District. I am a mom to two boys and I have two dogs 
named Duke and Duchess. I enjoy reading, spending time with my family, going for walks and 
cheering my kids on with their different activities. 

The first day of school is on September 10th. Please bring in something to share with the class 
(picture, souvenir, etc.), a healthy snack and water bottle for yourself. Our classroom is a fun and 
safe place to learn. We have loving teaching assistants who can’t wait to meet you and help you 
grow. Our classroom has a movement center that was funded by the Arlington SEPTA. It 
includes materials to support fine and gross motor skills (including a trampoline). If you have 
any questions for me or just want to say hello, you can email me at kmckeon@acsdny.org. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer. I’m looking forward to a great school year with you!

Sincerely,
Mrs. McKeon

Mrs. McKeon’s Supply List

1 box of 
pencils

1 box of 
crayons

1 pair of 
scissors

1 pack of 
washable 
markers

6 glue sticks

1 pair of  
headphones 2 composition 

notebooks

4 sturdy 
plastic/vinyl 
pocket folders 

Smock (adult 
t-shirt works 
best)

backpack

• Please label everything.
• Make sure headphones are compatible with Chrome Books.
• Folders and notebooks can be any color/have designs on 



them.


